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AUGUST 2017 Newsletter                 
Volume V issue VIII 

 

Sons of Norway  

Polar Star Lodge  5-472 
Meetings on the first Sunday of the month ð Potluck at 1:30 p.m.  

St. Olaf Lutheran Church  ð Douglas Road, Montgomery, Il  

 

Presidentõs Message 

 

Presid ent Ken  at  Kvaale Norwegian Farm  at Old World Wisconsin   

Hilsen Polar Star Lodge ! 

What a fun  time we had In Stoughton on our Culture Field Trip!  

Thanks to everyone who participated!  The food and comradery  

were outstanding!   

The  Vasa Park  Scandinavian Event is fast approaching.  I hope 

everyone is plan ning what they will bake or donate for this fund 

raiser. It would be helpful if everyone would let me know what you 

will be bringing so we know what we have to offer.  I encourage 

everyone to come to Vasa Park to  work at least one shift.  Itõs a lot 

of fun !   

Warm up those singing voices because our choir wi ll begin 

rehearsing September 14th thanks  to our Director, Doris Pittman.   

 

   Your President, Ken Johnson   

Karen Lindebrekke    

shares slides from her family trip  

to Norway at the Aug. mtg.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Scandinavian Festival  

at Vasa Park  

September 10, 2017  
Polar Star Bakery and  Flea Market  

See article on page  7  

**********************  

October 1, 2017  

Polar Star Lodge Event  

at St. Olaf Church  
See article on page 2  

 *************************  

Polar Star 

Taste of Norway  

Høstfest 

Sunday  Nov. 5th 
 

See flier  on page 8 

**********  

Polar Star Newsletter Deadline  

Will be the 14 th of every month.  
Please submit all articles to Barb Johnson 

at  barbjjohnsonb@aol.com  

Follow us on facebook @  

Sons of Norway ð Polar Star Lodge  

 

 

 

mailto:barbjjohnsonb@aol.com
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OCTOBER LODGE EVENT  

October 1 , 2017  ï 1:30  

at St.  

Olaf  Church.  

Program still in progress  
Buffet begins 1:30 p.m.  Please bring your own table 

service and a dish to pass . 

 

 

 

Polar Star Singers and 

Friends Neededéé 

 
 

Fox Valley Norwegian Choir Rehearsal  

wil l begin Thursday, September 14th 

at 7:00 p.m.at St. Olaf church for our  

Høstfest performance.   The 2017 season  

will  again feature a childrenôs choir.  

More informat ion to follow from our  

choir director, Doris Pittman 

 
.  

 

 

 

   

Members  in Action  

Jerri Lynn earns her e namel 

Gan gemerke Walking Sports Me dal 

400+ miles  

 

 

 

Karen Oswald earns Norwegian  

Stamps 

 Part 2 & 3 Culture Me dals 

 
  

     . 
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 CULTURE CORNER 
by Barb Johnson 

 

 
The following Polar Star members completed  

requirements to earn Part 2 of the Traditional Norwegian Food Culture Medal.   

L to R:  Barb Johnson, Eleanor Bates, Karen Oswald, Nancy Andersen , Carol Devito, Ed Hatteberg, Diana 

Raimond, Ken Johnson, Josie Gehler, Karen Lindebrekke, Arthur Andersen,  and Steve T anda (not pictured)  

 

Polar Star August Piknik  
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Polar Star Culture Field Trip  to Stoughton  
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Recipes from Old World Wisconsin  

 
 


